
I oppose HB 3089 as written; does not include county disbursement percentage from total funding for water and sewer assistance 
grant. Funded equally across 36 counties, with any residual used to fund for water resource modernization fund and-or water use 
reduction measures? Reasoning; scarcity of Oregon water resources that are already affecting our state. Second, HB 3089 has no 
sunset date, nor does this Bill limit the grant to 15,000,000 per biennium. Legislature knowledge? Of funding already in place in 
Oregon local water bureau's low income programs, for example; https://www.portland.gov/water/water-financial-assistance/financial-
assistance


